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Please hold a public meeting to review the consequences of not removing the toxic materials at the
site. What is most distressing is not addressing the pollution in Bellingham Bay away from the site
until some "future" date. Who are you kidding that something will be done after the park is built
when no one can see the pollution under the water. A couple of years ago the City of Bellingham
had to mitigate garbage seeping into the bay from the site. Over time it will just reoccur and
officials will probably say that they had no idea.
 


